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NOTICE

As you are aware, currently the examination of Semester II are going
on. It has been informed by the Deputy Superintendent of
Examination, that the College will be a very big centre for these exams
on certain days, the first of which happens to be Friday, August 5,
2022. This would require us to engage 85% rooms of the College and
more than 100 teachers for invigilation. Consequently, we are

constrained to write that teaching will be suspended for Semester V

students for Friday, August 5, 2022.

Needless to add, teachers are required to be on invigilation duty as

assigned by the Control Room, Examinations to facilitate smooth

Prof. Anju?Sri%stava

Principal

conduct of the Examination.



